From: Sent: To:	(CAB-VALEAN) 18 June 2021 11:58			
Cc: Subject:	RE: Thank You			
Dear ,				
Thank you for the discussions lil	kewise.			
You can contact ad-hoc meetings with experts.		on anything relating	ng to the STF, notabl	y on participation to any
Best,				
From	de.bp	o.com>		
Sent: Thursday, June 17, 2021 6 To:	:43 PM			
10.				
Cc:				
Subject: Thank You	_			
Dear All,				
Just a quick note to thank discussions we had today particular to for he at the beginning.	on transport d	ecarbonisation ac	ross the various r	
if you could pass on the contact details of Mr on the Sustainable Transport Forum that would be much appreciated.				
 you may have so report on meetings between up by them and your name responded to. 	n the Commis	sion and the "foss	sil gas lobby". Our	
Many thanks again and ple	ease let us kno	ow if we can be of	any help.	
Kind regards,				



BP Europa SE-BP Belgium, 11 Rond-Point Robert Schuman, B-1040 Brussels

BP International Limited. Registered office: Chertsey Road, Sunbury on Thames, Middlesex, TW16 7BP. Registered in England and Wales, number 542515.

E-mail disclaimer: The information in this e-mail is confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended solely for the addressee(s) only. Access to this e-mail by anyone else is unauthorized. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution or an action taken or omitted to be taken in reliance on it, is prohibited and may be unlawful. Within the bounds of law, electronic transmissions through internal and external networks may be monitored to ensure compliance with internal policies and legitimate business purposes.